
 

Dear Sirs, 
I own 1-2 Standard Cottages and wish to object to the planning application for liquor licence and proposed 
use as a wine bar. I believe this would be an inappropriate use of the premises mainly due to the public 
nuisance it would cause. There would be significant disruption due to noise late into the night as customers 
left and this area is primarily residential. It would inevitably lead to the residents being deprived of their 
right to quiet enjoyment of their properties. 
 
I believe the consumption of alcohol in the midst of a residential community also poses a risk to the safety of 
children of whom there are always some in residence. 
 
The potential for disorder is clear and this would tend to result in crimes against property and people. The 
increase in traffic leaving the site would make a hazardous junction on a sharp blind corner even worse, 
which would be detrimental to public safety. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
Tim Hubbard 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


